The City of Pelham

MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC HEARING

February 13, 2025 — 6:00p.m. — Council Chambers
PRESENT:

Mayor Pro Tem Rhonda Brown

Council Member Bennett Adams
Council Member Fredrick Davis
Council Member Bobby Robinson
Council Member Cody Shiver

City Manager, Christian Drake

Police Chief, Nealie McCormick
Investigator, Adam Lamb

Accounts Payable Clerk, Jasmine Riddle
Trudie Ward

Ansel Parrish

Janet Haro

Jesus Haro

Chas Brimberry

Mitchell County Enterprise Journal, Dawn Clark

City Manager Drake called the public hearing to order at 6:26 p.m. He stated the purpose of this
meeting was to discuss the intent for the City of Pelham to opt out of HB 581-Floating
Homestead Exemption. City Manager Drake presented a power point detailing what HB 581, the
process of opting out, and why the City intended to opt out.

Ansel Parrish spoke against the City’s intent to opt out.

The public hearing was declared closed at 6:46 p.m. by Mayor Pro Tem Brown.
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